
 
 
 
March 13, 2021 
 
 
[School to close for two weeks; mandatory testing] 
 
MARCH 13, 2021 HONG KONG​  – The Harbour School (THS) has announced it will suspend 
school for fourteen days to March 24, with the expectation of resuming onsite instruction 
on March 25th, following guidance from the Centre for Health Protection (CHP). Classes will 
continue virtually.  
 
A third member of faculty who previously tested positive, has since tested negative after a 
deep nasal swab test for Covid-19. This part time faculty member attended a gym linked to 
the current Covid-19 outbreak.  
 
CHP has issued a Mandatory Testing Order on the school. This means that every staff and 
student who were on site since March 8 are required to test over the next 72 hours.  
 
Parents and guardians of students at the school and all staff have been informed via email 
and advised to comply.  
 
[Please refer to ​March 11 to 12 press releases​ on this subject for background information.] 
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